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Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. H. Leasburg, Vice President

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Gentlemen:

Subject: North Anna Emergency Exercise, Docket Nos. @ 8) nd 50-339

Thank you for your letter of June 9,1982, concerning the emergency exercise
scheduled for the North Anna Power Station during September 1982.

We have reviewed the information submitted on the planned exercise and have
discussed the exercise objectives with Mr. J. W. Martin of your staff. We will
review the scenario when received, and any additional comments that we may have
on the details of the exercise will be made by telephone to Mr. Martin.

If you should have further questions on this matter, please let me know.

FOR THE REGIONAL ADMINISTRATOR

/s/
J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Operational Support

cc: P. G. Godwin, Director
J. H. Ferguson, Executive

Vice President
W. R. Cartwright, Station

Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
Coninonwealth of Virginia
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